Patient Safety November 2014:
Ebola Virus:	As patient may be aware worldwide there has been a break out of a virus called “Ebola” even though at the moment the UK is not seen as being at risk from the disease there are protocols in place if an event should happen here at the surgery. If any patient thinks they have or  wish to speak regarding this disease please do not come to the surgery at the 1st instance contact us by phone and you will be contacted back as an emergency case and called by a doctor who will ask you some more information and advice you further. 
Seasonal Flu:	Just a reminder also that you still can get your flu vaccine if you have not already done so. This year we decided not to provide letters to all patients who are eligible so if you think that you need your vaccine please contact to the surgery to book or check if you are entitled. Also we are extending the lists of children that can have their flu this year and the vaccine will be given as a nose spray. 
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